
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

24 June 2020 

 

 

Dear Staff and Students 

ANNOUNCING TWO MORE COVID-19 POSITIVE CASES: ALICE CAMPUS 

New Infections: 
This notice serves to advise the community that the number of Covid-19 positive employees has risen by two. Both 
staff members are attached to the Alice campus.   One  is  in the Agronomy department (Faculty of Science and 
Agriculture)  and the other is  in the Financial Aid and Bursaries department.    

Thus far, eight (8 employees) have tested positive for Covid-19.  As per usual,  the university will implement all 
applicable safety protocols to ensure both buildings are decontaminated and possible contacts are identified  and 
processed as prescribed by law.  

Both colleagues are in isolation and we wish them strength and courage.   
 
Recoveries: 
The university is pleased to announce that of the six previously announced cases – five (5) have recovered fully. The 
sixth colleague is in the final stage of the recovery process.  We congratulate all of them on this magnificent 
achievement.  We trust that their recovery will serve as motivation to all of us to remain positive,  keep safe and stay 
healthy. 
 
 
Sincerely 

Tandi Mapukata 
University Spokesperson 
tmapukata@ufh.ac.za 
  

 

 

 


